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B.R.R. Guardian Limited

The General Manager February 7, 2024
- Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited

Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi.

Subject: Change of Director of BRR Guardian Limited

Dear Sir,

We have to inform you that Mr. Tahir Mehmood has resigned to be director of the
company with effect from February 6, 2024 and Mr. Muhammad Ali Ayaz Dawood has
been appointed as director.

You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly.

Yours Sincerely,

/bé; _

Tahir Mehmood
Company Secretary

20th Floor, B.R.R. Tower, Hassan Ali Street, Off. L.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi-74000.
Tel: (92-21) 32270181-6, 32602401-6 E-mail: brr@firstdawood.com




